[image: ]


[image: C:\Users\Martin House\Pictures\UW logos\uw_3s_ful.jpg]PRESS RELEASE
Christie Glenn-Moore Promoted to Program Director
of The Martin House Children’s Advocacy Center
October 1, 2019
Longview–Christie Glenn-Moore has been promoted to the position of Program Director of The Martin House Children’s Advocacy Center, beginning October 1, announced Roxanne Stevenson, the center’s Executive Director.

Ms. Glenn-Moore joined The Martin House CAC staff in February 2017 as a Forensic Interviewer and Intake Coordinator. In September 2018, she was promoted to MDT Coordinator to lead the staff who review Statewide Intake Reports of abuse and neglect and manage the coordination of services provided through The Martin House for reported child victims of abuse. Glenn-Moore and her team review more than 200 such reports each month and collaborate with members of the multi-disciplinary team (MDT) who investigate and prosecute these cases.

“Christie worked hundreds of cases as an investigator for Child Protective Services before joining our team,” explained Stevenson, “Her experience and insight from a child abuse investigator’s perspective, combined with her leadership skills and team-centered approach has been instrumental in strengthening our collaborative response which improves case outcomes.  Christie has dedicated her career to fighting child abuse and our organization is fortunate to have her.”

Glenn-Moore earned her Bachelor of Science degree in Family Development from Stephen F. Austin University. Since joining The Martin House, she has conducted approximately 600 forensic interviews and was recently asked to assist Children’s Advocacy Centers of Texas, the state oversight organization in Austin, to enhance intake review and case coordination processes. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As Program Director, Glenn-Moore will assist the Executive Director with personnel management and program development as the CAC begins its second decade of service. She will continue to conduct forensic interviews as needed and will train new staff to meet the needs of more than 700 children served by the center each year.

The Martin House Children’s Advocacy Center, founded in 2009, is a non-profit organization which facilitates a collaborative, multidisciplinary approach to the intervention, investigation, and treatment of child sexual and physical abuse cases. The center provides forensic interviews, ongoing advocacy and referral support, medical exams, and counseling for children and non-offending family members in Gregg, Harrison, and Marion Counties. The main office is located at 606 W. Garfield Drive in Longview; a satellite office is located at 2615 E. End Blvd. in Marshall.

For more information about The Martin House CAC, call 903-807-0189 or visit their website at www.TheMartinHouseCAC.org.
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